
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MASS SCHEDULE 
 

     Weekend: Saturday     4:00 PM 
       Sunday       8:30 AM 
 

     Weekday: Monday & Friday 9:00 AM 
 

     Holy Days: Consult the parish bulletin. 
 

 

SACRAMENTS 
 

       Reconciliation:      Saturday from 3:15 – 3:45 PM or by appointment. 
 

       Baptism:         Parents must contact the parish for the necessary forms   
                     at least one month in advance. 

 

       Marriage:              Couples must contact the parish at least six months in advance. 

PARISH CONTACT 
 

You may contact the parish by email or phone. If we are unable to answer your call, please leave a message.  Father 
is available for appointments at Saint Anthony Parish on Monday and Friday and at St. Francis of Assisi Parish in 
Windsor on Tuesday and Thursday. The phone number at St. Francis is 802-674-2157. 
 
   Telephone:    802-295-2225, ext. 3         Religious Education: Diane Usher 
   E mail:           stanthonychurch@vermontcatholic.org      Email: dmgu70@icloud.com 
   Website:        stanthony.vermontcatholic.org 
          
 
 
    
     
 

Saint Anthony Parish 
15 Church Street 

White River Junction 
Vermont 05001 

 

The Seventeenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
July 30, 2023 

 

Reverend Cyrain  G.  Cabueñas  
Deacon  John P.  Guarino  

 

Most  Reverend Chris topher  J .  Coyne  
Aposto l i c  Adminis t rator  o f  the  Diocese  o f  Burl ington 

RECTORY CHAPEL 
 

The rectory chapel is now open for visits on: 
 

Monday, Tuesday, Thursday & Friday from 10:00 AM to 3:00 PM 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MASS INTENTIONS 
   
Saturday, July 29 4:00 PM  Carol Rivard by her husband & family 
Sunday, July 30 8:30 AM The People of Saint Anthony Parish 
 
Monday, July 31 9:00 AM Daily Mass 
Friday, August 4 9:00 AM Daily Mass 
 
Saturday, August 5 4:00 PM  Deceased Members of the Esposito Family 
Sunday, August 6 8:30 AM The People of Saint Anthony Parish  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
  
 
  

SANCTUARY LAMPS  
 
 

will burn this week for 
 

The People of Saint Anthony Parish 
 
 

A Sanctuary Lamp burning in front of the tabernacle may be sponsored for your intentions. 
A donation to help defray the cost of the candle is appreciated, but not necessary. 

Please contact the office for availability.   
 

PARISH SUPPORT 
 
       Our weekly need to meet expenses:        $4,325.00 
 

       Last Week’s Collection        $3,209 .00 
 
At Saint Anthony Parish, we do not pass a collection basket during Mass. There 
are collection boxes by the tables at the entrance of the church. We appreciate 
your contributions for the support of our parish. Thank you! 

REMEMBER IN YOUR PRAYERS  
 
 

        Charlotte King           Diane Reilly  Geoff Garrow 
       Frank Klymn           Roger Tatro  Dianne Hopkins 
       Elizabeth McArthur         Heidi Whidden  Beverly Loper 
                      

 
Please also remember any others who need our prayers. 

 
 
 
 

 



A MESSAGE FROM FATHER CYRAIN: 
 
  “The kingdom of heaven is like a treasure buried in a field, which a person finds and hides 
again, and out of joy goes and sells all that he has and buys that field.” Matthew 13:44 Here are three 
things to reflect upon in regard to this passage: 1) The Kingdom of God is like a “treasure;” 2) It’s 
hidden, waiting to be found; 3) When discovered, it’s worth giving up everything we have to obtain it. 
First, it’s helpful to reflect upon the image of the Kingdom of God being like a treasure. The image of a 
treasure brings with it various lessons. A treasure is often considered enough to make one rich if found. 
If it were not of such great value, it would not be considered a treasure. Thus, the first lesson we should 
take is that the value of the Kingdom of God is great. In fact, it’s infinite in value. Yet so many people 
see it as something undesirable and choose many other “treasures” in its place. Second, it’s hidden. It’s 
hidden not in the sense that God does not want us to discover it; rather, it’s hidden in the sense that 
God does want us to discover it. It’s waiting for us, waiting to be discovered and rejoiced in when 
found. This also reveals the great excitement one has in making this authentic discovery of the 
Kingdom of God in our midst. Third, when someone discovers the riches of the Kingdom of God and 
the riches of the life of grace, the experience should be so awe-inspiring that there is little hesitancy in 
making the choice to give everything up so as to obtain that which was found. What joy there is in 
coming to an awareness of the life of grace and mercy! It’s a discovery that will change one’s life and 
lead one to abandon all else in pursuit of the new treasure that has been discovered. Reflect, today, 
upon your own experience of discovering the Kingdom of God. Have you allowed yourself to be drawn 
into amazement at the value of this treasure? If so, have you also allowed the discovery of this life of 
grace to so deeply attract you that you are ready and willing to give up everything to acquire it? Put 
your eyes upon this gift of infinite value and allow the Lord to direct you in its pursuit.  
 
LOW GLUTEN ALTAR BREAD:  Low gluten hosts for Communion are available to those who 
require them. When you come up to receive, let the minister know and they will get one for you. 
 
WEEKLY BULLETIN:  Our bulletin is on our website https://stanthony.vermontcatholic.org. For those 
who do not have online access and would like a copy of the printed bulletin, you may pick one up outside the 
parish office from the wooden box on the small porch near the office door. You will also find copies of the 
Living Faith booklet and the Vermont Catholic magazine.   
 
MASS INTENTIONS:  If you would like to have a Mass offered for your intentions, for loved ones 
living or deceased, or for a special occasion, please contact the parish office by email, phone, or drop a 
note in the collection box. Please include the name of the person for whom the Mass will be offered and 
who is requesting the Mass. Let us know if you want a specific day or if you would prefer the first 
available Mass, weekday, or weekend. We will do our best to accommodate your requests. Please include 
your contact information if we are unable to reserve the date you have requested.  The customary offering 
is $10.00. Thank you. 
 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION:  Religious education registration forms 
have been mailed to families whose children participated last year. For 
families who are new to the program this year, forms are available on 
the tables at the entrance to the church. Please return all forms by 
August 12, 2023. 

 



ASSISTANCE TO OUR NEIGHBORS IN NEED:  As a parish, we have opportunities to support those 
in our community who are in need, both through our prayers and our financial help. Saint Anthony Parish 
publishes the Haven’s weekly list of needs in the bulletin and has collected food weekly for them. This parish 
project helps people year-round. We also have a fund that allows us to provide individuals and families 
financial assistance for emergency needs such as fuel, shelter, and other essentials. Donations to replenish 
our Assistance Fund allow us to continue to provide for these needs. A check made out to Saint Anthony 
Church marked “Assistance” will ensure your donation is used for this purpose. Thank you for your 
generosity.   
 

 THE HAVEN FOOD SHELF: The Food Shelf is open to anyone in our 
community Monday - Thursday 9:00am - 4:30pm & Friday 9:00 - 3:00. 
Visit uppervalleyhaven.org/foodshelffaq/ for more information. 

Saint Anthony Parish has long supported the Haven by collecting non-perishable food in the basket at 
the entrance to the church. Thank you for your contributions. 
Food Items: Canned Tuna, Canned Chicken, Pasta, Canned Vegetables, Pasta Sauce, Soups or Broths, 
Canned Tomatoes, Macaroni & Cheese, Canned Fruit, Peanut Butter, Rice, Canned beans (black & 
kidney), Shelf-stable Milk, Instant oatmeal, and Pasta Sauce. 
Personal Items: Toothpaste, Shampoo, Shaving items (razors and shaving cream), Body wash, 
Deodorant (men’s/women’s), Toothbrush, Body Lotion, Diapers (sizes 3, 4, 5 & 6) and Pull-ups (sizes 
3T-4T).  
 
PINS BACK-TO-SCHOOL SUPPLIES:  The Vermont PINS (Partners in Service) program is once 
again collecting much-needed school supplies for distribution to children in foster care. Please consider 
collecting the following items for donation this summer as you shop for school: Pencils, 3-ring binders, 
backpacks, colored pencils, colored markers, highlighters, blue & black ball-point pens, 3-5 subject 

notebooks, folders, and crayons. You may bring donations to the church by Sunday, 
August 6th after which they will be taken to Family Services. Thank you in advance for 
your extreme generosity towards these children in need! If you would like to make a 
donation that will provide supplies, volunteers from DCF will shop for the most-needed 
items. Donation checks are to be made payable to Linda James.  Please note on the 

memo line of the check ‘PINS gift’ and send it to her at 46 Woodlawn Drive, White River Jct. VT 
05001. Donations need to be received no later than August 1, 2023, to provide enough time to purchase 
and deliver the supplies.  If you have any questions, you may reach Linda at jjames78@comcast.net. 
 

CHRISTMAS CRAFTS & BAKE SALE: This annual event will be held again 
this fall. Please keep us in mind when you are making jam, jellies, pickles, 
preserves, etc. this season. A variety of homemade canned and baked goods are 
always welcomed. More details will follow in the coming weeks.  
 
BISHOP’S ANNUAL APPEAL: The Appeal supports over 20 ministries and 
services throughout our diocese. If you have already received a pledge card in the 
mail, please send your gift directly to the diocese. There are additional brochures 
and pledge cards on the tables at the entrance of the church if you have not already 
received one and would like to make a gift to this important annual appeal. To learn 
more or make a gift online visit: bishopsappealvt.org. 
 

As of July 19, 2023, our parish donations total $13,369.84. This is 38% of our parish goal of $35,032.00. 
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Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

1
 
Pope  
Francis

2
Archbishop  
Christopher 
Coyne

3
 
 
Fr. John Feltz

4
 
Fr. Patrick  
Forman

5
 
Fr. Henry  
Furman

6
 
Fr. Bernard 
Gaudreau

7
 
Fr. William 
Giroux

8
 
 
Fr. Scott Gratton

9
 
 
Fr. Karl Hahr

10
Fr. John  
Hammond, 
O.S.B.

11
 
Fr. Lance  
Harlow

12
 
 
Fr. Jay Haskin

13
 
 
Fr. Paul Houde

14
 
Fr. Richard 
Iaquinto, O.S.B.

15
 
Father Romanus 
Igweonu

16
 
Fr. Rijo Johnson, 
S.D.V.

17
 
Fr. Daniel 
Jordan

18
 
Father !omas 
LaRussa, S.D.V.

19
 
Msgr. Richard 
Lavalley

20
 
Fr. James  
Lawrence

21
 
Fr. Steven 
Marchand

22
 
Fr. !omas  
Mattison

23
 
Msgr. Reid 
Mayo

24
 
Msgr. John 
McDermott

25
Fr. Frederick 
McLachlan, 
S.S.E.

26
 
Fr. Jerome  
Mercure

27
 
Fr. Christopher 
Micale

28
Priests who  
are having  
di"culty

29
Priestly  
and religious  
vocations

30
 
All our  
seminarians

31
 
All deceased 
priests

  

   

August 2023
Pray for Priests

Please join us in praying for all our diocesan priests.

A Prayer for Priests

Gracious and loving God,  
we thank you for the gift of our priests. !rough them,  
we experience your presence in the sacraments.

Help our priests to be strong in their vocation. 
Set their souls on #re with love for your people.

Grant them the wisdom, understanding, and strength  
they need to follow in the footsteps of Jesus. 
Inspire them with the vision of your Kingdom.

Give them the words they need to spread the Gospel. 
Allow them to experience joy in their ministry.

Help them to become instruments of your divine grace.

We ask this through Jesus Christ, who lives and reigns  
as our Eternal Priest. Amen.

Follow Diocese of Burlington Pray for Priests  
on social media:

facebook.com/dioburlington



 



 



 


